
Stock, William 

4/16/2010 10:41:16 AM 

'am3@cpuc.ca.gov' (am3@cpuc.ca.gov) 
'Clanon, Paul' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E PowerPathway Conference 

Anna Marie

Attached is the most recent agenda for our PowerPathway Conference on May 14. Chris Johns 
our President will be the kick off speaker and Commissioner Ryan has accepted our invitation 
to be our luncheon keynote speaker. Unfortunately your Sacramento office just let her know 
that she may need to be at a hearing in Sacramento on that day. Just to be clear the request in 
this e-mail is unrelated to that change in events as we were already preparing to ask Paul 
Clanon if he wanted to participate in this conference. The event will be held in San Ramon so 
he would need to factor in an hour or so of travel each way from the City.

With that Said we'd like to know if Paul is available and would like to moderate one of two 
panel discussions. One option is a panel on Outcomes to date from the PowerPathway program 
and that panel is from 8:25-9:15. The other option would be to moderate a panel on skilled 
craft training from 10:20-11:10. If he wants to participate we can provide him with all the 
background material and briefing he thinks he needs.

I hope Paul can join us at the conference as his participation will really enhance the overall 
program
Thanks for helping coordinate this request.
Bill
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